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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 
The authors have produced a 'how I do it' manuscript for a mouse orthotropic liver 

transplant model. This contains some very useful tips that have obviously been learnt 

over a number of years.  This manuscript will be a useful addition to anyone wishing to 

undertake a mouse model liver transplant and will also make useful reading for those 

already carrying out this type of research. There are a small number of 

grammatical/typographical errors but most importantly the figures need to be 

professionally drawn. In their current format they detract from what is a useful and 

important manuscript. 

 


